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Spills - Dane County

Mr. John Norwell, Commissioner
Dane County Highway Department
2302 Fish Hatchery Road
Madison, WI 53713

Subject: Closure of the Naptha Spill at 2303 Fish Hatchery Road
Dear Mr. Norwell:

On February 4, 1991, the Southern District Close Out Committee held a review
session. I presented a brief summary of the naptha spill investigative
results to the Committee. Following review and discussion, the Committee
agreed that the site no longer poses a significant threat to the environment
and can therefore be closed out. If, in the future, further evidence suggests
that a more serious problem exists, the Department reserves the right to
require additional information and action for this site.

While we are closing out the naptha spill case, you should be aware that we
consider the volatile organic compound contamination investigation open and
ongoing.

If you have questions feel free to give me a call at (608) 275-3332,
Sincerely,

Theodore J. an
Hydrogeologist
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cc: Pat McCutcheon - SD



